

Registered Charity No. 1162703

## Llysfaen Singers' News

Newsletter 7 14th June 2021

## A message from the Chair

Dear Choir members and friends,

Thank you very much to those who completed the survey about returning to rehearsals in person. Based on this, I am delighted to say that we met last week for the first time in 15 months! It was so fantastic to see everyone and to be singing together again. The committee are fulfilling all obligations to keep you as safe as possible at this time and mitigations in place at the Memorial Hall include 2m distancing, one way systems, temperature checks and hand sanitisation on entry, track and trace and wearing of face masks at all times.

I thought it would be useful to share some of the

## First rehearsal back!



Graig walk and the Ty Mawr











Registered Charity No. 1162703

comments that members made after last week's rehearsal so that you can join us at this week's. 'That's' the best evening I've had out for a very long time. So good to be back singing together again'

time. So good to be back singing together again' 'Fabulous evening! Didn't want it to finish! So lovely to see everyone again!'

'The evening far exceeded my expectations. It was so lovely to be back in the Memorial Hall' 'Can't wait for next week!'

'It was lovely to see everyone after all this time.' 'A very big thank you from me for the committee's hard work. Great to be singing again!'

'Many thanks for all your hard work in making it possible for us all to come together. It was fantastic being able to sing again and to see everyone again. The safety standard was brilliant, so well done all.' 'Everything had been thought of to keep us all really safe. Everywhere was so clean and it was great to see that the hall (at the Memorial Hall) had had a face lift and was looking beautiful again.'

Please email Martin Bye (<u>martin.r.bye@hotmail.co.uk</u>) to reserve your place at this week's rehearsal by Tuesday, 5pm. I look forward to seeing you there.

Stay safe, stay singing Joanna Burdett Chair





Thank you to Kath who organised a very enjoyable walk around our beautiful village, taking us around the Graig and then up to the Ty Mawr for a drink and a long awaited catch-up. It was a lovely sunny evening and everyone had a great time. Even the horses wanted to join us!







